
 

 

Wednesday, 26 August 2020 

Comment on EIS-FELA Survey 

A Colleges Scotland spokesperson said:  

“The college sector has been working very closely with trade unions, the Scottish Government and 
its agencies to ensure that the return to campuses is done as safely as possible.  Some appropriate 
staff members have been back working in campuses for some time, making the necessary 
preparations for the safe return of students and other staff in line with the latest Scottish Government 
and Public Health Scotland advice, which has allowed onsite skills tests to operate effectively and 
safely in recent days. 

“Colleges will continue to engage with trade unions and members of staff to make the approach of 
blended online and onsite learning for students as successful as it can be throughout this new 
academic year.  Although the practical implications of COVID-19 certainly present challenges to the 
sector, colleges and their staff have shown remarkable resilience and flexibility in continuing to 
successfully deliver learning throughout the pandemic.” 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Will McLeish, Head of Communications and Public Affairs: 
Tel:   01786 892063 
Mobile: 07712 404 397 
Email:  will.mcleish@collegesscotland.ac.uk  
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